
Friends of the Poor® Walks
St. Vincent de Paul is 
hosting four walks on 
Saturday, Sept. 28 in 
Milwaukee, Racine, 
Sheboygan and 
Waukesha counties. 
These walks raise 
funds to support 
SVDP’s charitable 
efforts across the 
archdiocese. If you are 
unable to participate 
in the walk, you are 

welcome to volunteer at any of the SVDP stores, 
meal sites or food pantries. Find a walk and 
register at archmil.org/175th-Anniversary/Events/
Seven-Days-of-Service.htm or call 414-758-2286.

September 22 - 29, 2019
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